Town of Kensington
Supervisors of the Checklist

January 3, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a meeting of the Supervisors of the Checklist at the Kensington Public Library on Tuesday, January 21, 2020, from 7pm to 7:30pm, to correct the voter checklist. Residents are welcome to register to vote at this time.
Note: party affiliation cannot be changed at this time. That can be done after the February primary.

Pamela Schwotzer, Supervisor
